
 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting 6: Thursday 21st March 

Agenda 1: Anything to be communicated?  

• The councillors have suggested a playground sign to demonstrate whether children are allowed to 
play on the grass during break times, this is to help make it clear for all children and keep school 
uniforms and carpets a little cleaner.   

• Welly Wednesdays! The councillors have also suggested that all children are permitted to play on 
the grass and in the muddy areas on Wednesdays- as long as they bring their wellies into school 
that is! 

• Mrs Hall intends to attend the next school council meeting to discuss PE in Hooton Pagnell school, 
as well as outdoor equipment.  
 

Agenda 2: Allocated digging area in the playground 

• The councillors have mentioned an allocated digging area. This was an idea originally suggested by 

last year’s school council. I intend to meet with Mr Fawcett to discuss this and get the wheels in 

motion once and for all. Watch this space Hooton Pagnell!  

 

Plans for the next meeting (Thursday 2nd May):  

• Anything to be communicated? /Updates on agendas discussed in the previous meeting. 

• A PE visit from Mrs Hall.  

• Catch-up with Mr Fawcett in regard to the digging area. 
     

One final message…thank you so much for another wonderful term, and your unwavering support. 

The children have worked exceptionally hard, we hope you all enjoy a very well-deserved rest 

making happy memories with your families. 

Happy Easter!  
 

 

 


